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Marque Time Upcoming Club Activities

Thanks to the Shepards for hosting a most-memorable  Nov 3 Club Meeting - George and

October meeting. Martha Stewart couldn't have outdone Sue Ulrich

the gastronomic delights. Derek and Beth Straw, on a

visit from England, dropped by to say hello. For those Nov 8 Tech Session at the Bond's

who have joined in the past year, the Straw's had their
MGF brought over from England while on military as-

signment. As it was quite possibly the only MGF in the Dec Christmas P arty at the Seib’s
country, and most likely the only MGF in a US club
registry, it brought a good deal of publicity everywhere
it went.
1999

For those :’vho missed a taste of the Old Speckled Looking forward to another year of meetings,
Hen which drawing-winner Bill Goff so graciously ; ; i
shared can try again next month when we rafflo off 2" shows and tech sessions and outings!

another 4 pack of the MGTD racer-inspired beer can
either patiently wait to win next month, or purchase it at .
Taste Unlimited for about 9 of Frank's raffle tickets per F OR SALE
can.....

Ou;ﬁ \évg?? ;iteJlo;:kss really go:)d - c:e(;:k |ito::t at 1968 MGBT

WWW.MG. - John Severin put a good dea ime,

effort and creativity into the design. Any WEB site CONTACT MARK CH'LDERS
construction experience out there? If you can dedicate 473_1 757

some time and energy to the site, or if you have cyber-

friendly MG graphics to share, please E-mail John thru
our home page.

Christmas Party '98, hosted by Leslie Paul and Bill
Seib is just around the comer. See the Upcoming
Events column for details. Don't miss the November

tech session and museum tour at the Bond's.... bring a
camera. Thanks to George and Sue for sponsoring the The Dipstick printed courtesy of
November meeting on such short notice. Dave Shepard
is looking to get a golf outing together.... if you're

interested, give him a call at 496-0787. ELECTRON |C SYSTEMS



October Meeting Minutes

No minutes were available at the time of publication
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the pictures from the Pig Roast. | have the rest of the lot,
rtunately, Alan's B may not recover from the accident....the
it canl be resurrected and back on the road....

Becky and Alan Watson did a bang-up job on
and will bring them to meetings and events. Unfo
insurance company is considering calling it a total. Hopefully,

Safety Fast! Mark

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

See the spark plug display and other automobile memorabilig

vorite MG problem while you enjoy the company and the fall
weather.

See you at Terry and Sue’s on November 8th!

l

at the Bonds during the annual fall tech session. Work on your fat




MEETING NOTICE

NOVEMBER 3, 1998
GEORGE AND SUE ULRICH’S
MEETING 8:00

KICK TYRES 7:30
1808 CASCADE COURT, VA BEACH
427-0043

Dag Neck Rd
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The Tidewater MG Classics gzl

Bob Miller
5448 Mt. Jackson Ct.
Va. Beach, VA 23462
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NEXT TECH SESSION AT THE BOND’S
IN NOVEMBER

Officers and Committees NEXT MEETING
President Mark Childers 473-1757 )
V. President  Barry Tyson 488-7304 :
Secretary Doug Kennedy 460-5037
Treasurer Jim Villers 481-6398 G EO RG EC& S U E
Editor Bob Miller 497-2214 U LR| H
Membership  Bob McClaren 490-2114 )
Activities Chuck Hudson 4256882 NOVEMBER 3RD
Technical Volunteer Needed .
Clubs Mike Ash 495-0307 7:30 pm




